
BARABOO RIVER RUNNERS 
CLUB NEWSLETTER 

 
TEXT “GROOMER” TO:  608 - 200 - 8400  FOR TRAIL  UPDATES!  

 FEBRUARY 2022       

 

 

 
H A P P Y  F E B R U A R Y  M E M B E R S ! !  

I hope everyone had a great January and was able to get some riding in here on our beautiful Sauk 
County trails that were open the last weekend of January!  Let’s keep doing our snow dances and 
maybe we can get out again!             

   

Looking forward to seeing everyone in Phillips this weekend for our club ride.  

 If you are going to go up Thursday night and going to ride Friday, everyone should meet in the Super 
8 parking lot and will be leaving at 10 a.m. for the ride, then Saturday we will leave at around 9 a.m.  

NEXT MEETING: 

WHEN: March 9th, 2022 
WHERE: Zeman’s Old Highway House (Formally Chasers Bar in Baraboo) 
TIME: 6:30 p.m. Come early & check the new place out!! 
 

 

 



Should be a fun weekend for sure!  Bring any snacks etc. that you want.  We will be stopping for 
lunches also which the club will be donating towards!! 

If you have any raffle tickets left to sell, bring them along and sell, sell, sell!!     

Get your phones ready for some fun picture taking too!!    

 

Have a great rest of the week! 

Angie 
 

 
 
 
 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them even in our off season! 
 

 
 

 


